
 THE 
RHOADES

MISSIONARIES TO GUYANA, 
SOUTH AMERICA

Dear Pastors, Supporting Churches and Praying Friends, 

The month of November was truly a month of 
Thanksgiving! We have reached 30% of our support! It was 
amazing how the Lord worked our schedule for this past 
month. We were honored to be part of three mission 
conferences.  

The first mission conference was with Pastor Carrigan at 
Morning Star Baptist Church in Pacolet, South Carolina. 
Pastor Carrigan hosted a powerful conference. The church 
family is passionate about reaching the world with the 
Gospel. Over 30 missionary families were represented. 
Every family was given time to share their calling and given 
an opportunity to preach. We met one missionary named 
Miss Margaret Stringer. She is a veteran missionary that 
spent 40 years in Papua, New Guinea. She translated the 
entire Bible in 25 years and introduced the Lord to many 
souls! We were blessed to stay at Brother Dale’s house 
with his wife, Mrs. Missy, and daughter, Texas. It was a 
blessing to cross paths with our friends: Brother Jody 
Hodnett-Missionary to Scotland 
(www.reachingScotland.com), Brother Dusty Brackett-
Director of City of Refuge Men’s Home 
(www.rockhillrefuge.org), Brother Leslie and Sister Amy 
Bourdess, Church Planters to Alaska (www.wwntbm.com), 
and Brother Jeremy Holloway-Missionary to South Sudan 
(brojeremyholloway@gmail.com)! Their preaching and 
calling to their prospective fields made an impact on our 
family!  The process of deputation has allowed us to meet 
these precious friends along the way.  

The second mission conference was at Amazing Grace 
Baptist Church with Pastor David 
Hixson in Beech Island,  South 
Carolina. Pastor David is the 
founding pastor of the  

church, and it was encouraging to see all that the Lord is 
doing there in Beech Island. They also have a Bible 
Institute, bus route, and an active church family that is 
involved in reaching out! We are very thankful for the 
sacrifices, extra hours of labor, great food, and fellowship 
during our time there! Our daughter, Mercy Joy, had a blast 
spending the day at their great playground! The messages 
that week increased our heart’s desire to be in Guyana!  

The third mission conference that we were a part of was at 
Faith Baptist Church of Kannapolis, North Carolina, with 
Pastor James Pauley. We were able to meet Brother Wes 
Palla. He organized the door-to-door visitation in the city of 
Charlotte for the God Bless America Crusade, which was 
held this past September with Brother Bryon Foxx. Brother 
Palla will be church planting in Sao Paulo, Brazil. His 
passion for souls was encouraging, refreshing, and 
challenging to me. This month, we have been reminded 
time and time again of the Great Commission and the 
world’s need to hear the Gospel of the Lord Jesus Christ! 
Pastor Pauley and the church family were extremely kind 
to my family and generous to all of the missionaries!  

Our last meeting of the year will be in Tampa, Florida. We 
will be presenting in a morning service at Victory Baptist 
Church with Pastor Smart. We are extremely grateful for 
this year of deputation and the multitude of times the Lord 
has always been faithful. Thank you for your prayers and 
financial support! 

Looking unto Jesus, 
Joshua, Vashtee, Mercy Joy and Josh Jr. 
Acts 26:18  
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